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Culvert work to begin on N-67 in Richardson County

(KLZA)-- Weather permitting, work will begin Monday, October 17 on Nebraska
Highway-67, from reference post 3.90 to reference post 4.60, according to the
Nebraska Department of Transportation.

MLE. Collins Contracting Company, INC., of Wahoo, Nebraska is the contractor
for this project. Work includes culvert construction and minor grading.

The roadway will be closed and traffic will be detoured. Anticipated completion
is November 2022.
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